
 

 
           Tuesday 19th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As mentioned in my email last week, I would like to invite you to a meeting on Tuesday 2nd April at 7pm in the school 
hall. 

The meeting will consist of a presentation underlining the strengths and areas for improvement highlighted within 
the Ofsted report. Within this, there will be further explanation about the measures that are in place to ensure that 
progress against the report is made. The common questions that have been asked since the publication of the report 
will also be addressed. Individual and personal questions will not be addressed in this meeting and should be raised 
via the admin email. 

Following the presentation, I will be sharing the remit and focus of the proposed Parent Forum and ask those who 
are interested in working with us to move the school forward, to fill in an expression of interest form. I will be 
looking for 2 parent representatives from each year group to sit on the forum alongside myself, Mrs Barrows and a 
representative from both the Academy Council and the Trust Board. Elections for the parent posts on the forum will 
be held within the parent year group if there are more applicants than spaces available. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sarah Evans 
Headteacher 
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